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STREET SWEEPING RESUMES MARCH 15th 

Vehicles need to be moved Thursday evening prior to 12:00am Friday 

 

(March 1, 2019) York, PA – Mayor Helfrich announces today that street 
sweeping will resume on Friday, March 15th, 2019. 

Weather permitting, street sweeping will resume March 15th. The first 
night of sweeping will be on streets posted for the third Thursday of 
the month from midnight to 6:00am. 

Vehicles need to be moved Wednesday evening prior to 12:00am 
Thursday. 

All residents should follow the posted parking restrictions for 
sweeping. Anyone with questions about street sweeping can call the 
Highway Bureau at 717-849-2320. The fine for violating parking 
during “No Parking During Specified Hours” is now $40.00. This fine 
was previously $50.00. 
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Your coverage is invited. 
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